
Invitation Letter
Dear All:

It is my great pleasure to invite you to attend “The 8th K.H. Kuo Summer School of Electron
Microscopy and Crystallography & The 1st International Conference on Microstructure and Property
of Materials (MPM-1)” to be held May 27-30, 2015, in Hangzhou, China. The conference is sponsored
by the K.H. Kuo Education Fund, Chinese Electron Microscopy Society and School of Materials
Science and Engineering, Zhejiang University.

The annual Summer School of Electron Microscopy and Crystallography is named after the late
Professor K.H. Kuo, a great scientist who fostered a generation of electron microscopists in China. The
aim of the summer school is to commemorate Prof. Kuo and provide a platform for young researchers
and graduate students to learn from national and international EM experts. The school will be held at
the newly established Center of Electron Microscopy, Zhejiang University, which was founded by
Prof. Ze Zhang in 2012. The new EM center has several state-of-the-art TEMs, including two Cs
corrected TEM/STEM from FEI and one environmental TEM from Hitachi.

The 1st International Conference on Microstructure and Property of Materials is a new conference
sponsored by School of Materials Science and Engineering, Zhejiang University, which is a dedicating
forum for the researchers working on the microstructure-property relations of materials. The objective
of this conference is to bring together a group of national and international experts to highlight recent
breakthrough stories and build a network for scientists from inter-disciplines to stimulate research
collaborations as well as provide a platform for young researchers and students accessing cutting-edge
technology and global research frontier. The first one will be held together with the Kuo summer
school and the topic will cover the microstructure and property of lithium battery, optoelectronic
materials, functional ceramics and thermoelectric materials etc.

I sincerely hope that you will be able to accept the invitation to attend this unique event. Your
participation and contribution to this conference will be highly appreciated.

We look forward to seeing you in Hangzhou!

Yours sincerely,

Ze Zhang
Chair of the 8th KHK Summer School and MPM-1
President of Chinese Electron Microscopy Society
President of Asia-Pacific Microscopy Society
President of Academic Committee of Zhejiang University
Center of Electron Microscopy, School of Materials Science and Engineering
Zhejiang University, Hangzhou, 310027


